Nancy McPeak

From: David Sablan

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:31 PM
To: Nancy McPeak

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] PLN20-0164
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This is for 1222 Park Street.

David Sablan, AICP

Planner lI

City of Alameda, Planning, Building, and Transportation Department
(510) 747-6873

dsablan@alamedaca.gov

From: Luis Tavares <jluistl@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:12 PM
To: David Sablan

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PLN20-0164

Hello we are contacting you in regards to the public hearing on June 22nd 2020. We believe that a cannabis
retail dispensary at the address mentioned on the notice of public hearing we recieved would be too close in
proximity to Alameda High School. We don't think it is a good idea to have such a business so close to our
children.

Best regards.



